
March 20, 2023 

CareAdvantage Pharmacy Billing Provider Webinar 

 

Dear providers,  
 
Effective January 1, 2023 CareAdvantage D-SNP members will carry two insurance cards to 
pay for prescriptions at the pharmacy.  The Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) will be offering a 
provider webinar to offer guidance on pharmacy billing for CareAdvantage D-SNP members in 
2023. 
 
This webinar will provide guidance on how to bill for member prescriptions and create 
space for your questions about this transition. RSVP here: https://bit.ly/DSNPbilling  
 
Event details: 

• What: CareAdvantage Pharmacy Billing Provider Webinar 
• When: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 
• Time: 12PM-1PM 
• Presenters: HPSM Pharmacy and Provider Services staff 
• RSVP link: https://bit.ly/DSNPbilling 

 
Please direct questions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. You can direct 
any questions regarding CareAdvantage pharmacy billing to Pharmacyservices@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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